
 

 

 
 
 

The U.S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port (COTP) Corpus Christi is lifting all restrictions for the Arroyo 

Colorado River. 

 

All mariners are reminded to use caution when transiting the river as debris and hazards due to recent 

flooding may be present. It is requested all hazards be reported to the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus 

Christi Command Center on VHF radio channel 16 or by phone at 1-800-874-2143. 
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